
4C for Children is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, registered in Milwaukee Wisconsin. We are 

committed to assisting and consulting in the field of Early Childhood Education. We take privacy 

issues very seriously. This privacy statement discloses the ways we collect, use and protect 

personally identifiable information as well as your options for accessing and correcting that 

information. In various places on our website, we may gather email addresses and other basic 

contact information to allow site visitors to donate online, subscribe to newsletters, or register for 

training, membership, or events, or interact with us in other ways. 4C for Children does not share 

any of the personally identifiable information we collect with other outside parties, unless we have 

received your specific permission to do so. Our web servers may collect aggregated, non-personally 

identifiable information that allows us to keep track of our web statistics. We may also use such 

anonymous information entered by users to create reports. In such reports, the information is not 

associated with any specific user or organization. We will go to great lengths to maintain all of our 

web users privacy. 


